
Soar to Success—Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to the Nursery parents who joined us for our ‘Stay and Play’ session on 
Wednesday. It was lovely to welcome so many of you into school. Well done to Class 23 who 
did an amazing class assembly this morning which everyone thoroughly enjoyed.  

Next week we are looking forward to inviting Year 6 parents into school for their ‘Come & 
Share’ event on Thursday, and we are also looking forward to Class 6’s assembly on Friday 
morning. Nursery are also having their Nativity on Thursday. They have been working so 
hard on learning all the songs and we can’t wait to see them perform!  

Next Friday we will be holding a pre-loved uniform sale in the lower hall from 3:30-4, with 
the proceeds going to our chosen charity ‘Project Gambia’. The PTA will also be selling small 
Christmas items and treats on the gates. 

Make sure you check the school calendar and the dates to the right to see what’s coming up 
this month.  

Have a wonderful week! 

Mrs Swindell 

A message from our Acting Headteacher: Becky Swindell 

Thursday 7th December 

Nursery Nativity 10.15am & 
2.15pm 

Thursday 7th December 

Y6 Come & Share Event 2.30pm-
3.30pm 

Friday 8th December 

PTA Non Uniform Day 

Friday 8th December 

Class 6 Assembly 9am-9.30am 

Friday 8th December 

Preloved Uniform Sale 3.30pm-
4pm 

Tuesday 12th December 

Class 3 Nativity 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

Class 4 Nativity 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Thursday 14th December 

Class 5 Nativity 2.30pm-3.30pm 

Friday 15th December 

Class 19 Assembly 9am-9.30am 

Monday 18th December 

Let’s Investigate Day 

Tuesday 19th December 

Christmas Lunch & Jumper Day 

Tuesday 19th December 

PTA Christmas Film Afternoon 

Friday 22nd December 

Teacher Training Day 

Monday 8th January 

Teacher Training Day 

Dates for your diary 

• We are seeing an increased number of late children to school each morning. This is 
very disruptive to the class and to the children’s learning. Please can you make every 
effort for your child to be at school on time. 

• We have many children in our school that have nut allergies and even the smell of 
nuts can set off a reaction. Please can you ensure that your child does not bring any 
form of nut into school and please be aware that some chocolates and spreads also 
contain nuts. 

Reminders 

 

Exciting learning from this week 

Year 2 had a fantastic walk around their 
local area. They followed the route on a map 
and created their own aerial maps back in 
class. They included different features and 
a key detailing what they saw. Well done 
Year 2! 

In Reception our topic is space and we have 
been learning about gravity. We know that 
because of gravity when we drop these objects 
they land back on the ground! 

SOAR Superstars 
Class 6  Umar 

Class 7  Ephraim 

Class 8  Manvir 

Class 9  Rhys 

Class 10 Jenson 

Class 12 Naavya 

Class 13 Yusuf 

Class 14 Adhil & 
  Benjamin
  


